EROKREN HORN RODEO

JIM McELROY & SONS

4489 Tyler Road e Ripley, Ohio 45167

Phone 937-392-4608 Email: s.m.mcelroy @att.net Cell 513-309-5371

2022 BROKEN HORN RODEO BUCKLE SERIES

All 2022 Broken Horn Rodeos sanctioned by IPRA/APRA or
APRA/IPRA Rodeos will be qualified for the series. You must hold an IPRA
membership of an APRA membership to be eligible.

The buckle will be award at the last Broken Horn Rodeo which is
September 15, 2022 in Montpelier, Ohio. Buckles will be given in BB, SB,
BR, SW, TR, (header and healer) TDR, CBR and CBKR. You must enter and
participate in the final rodeo to be awarded buckle, if you do not enter the
buckle will be given to the next person in line with highest money earnings
who entered and participated.

Standings will be posted on the Broken Horn Rodeo facebook page
on or around the 15" of each month.

If you have questions, please contact Broken Horn Rodeo.

Let’s Rodeo.




